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Dear Parents and Carers 

On Friday 27th May, to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee the school has organised a Street Party. At 

12.45 the whole school will be having lunch outside on decorated tables and party food will be 

provided by Kay and the kitchen staff. After lunch each class will have prepared a stall for other 

pupils to visit. These include: Coconut shy, Capture the flag, Guess the name of the teddy, Staff baby 

picture competition, Ice your own biscuits, Beat the Goalie and many, many more! There will also be 

a bouncy castle and a hot dog stand. Pupils will be able to wear their own clothes, but need to wear 

something red, white and blue. Parents and carers are invited to attend the celebration. Please 

arrive at 1.30 to join in the fun! 

If you would like to attend, please complete and return the reply slip to your child’s class teacher. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

RA Jones 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I/we would like to attend the Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th May. 
 
Name of pupil: ………………………………………………………. 
 
Class: ……………………….. 

http://www.rowhill.kent.sch.uk/

